Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen road diet

From: christine mcleod <brontebeat@yahoo.ca>

Sent: September 13, 2020 2:03 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Aberdeen road diet

Dear Mr. Mayor and Members of Council,

I am writing with urgency to express my strong support for the Aberdeen road diet initiatives to calm and reduce traffic on Aberdeen. As a pedestrian, I cannot say how many times I have avoided walking along Aberdeen for fear of speeding cars and very little to no protection in the form of buffer zones along sidewalks. As a resident of Kirkendall who lives near Queen st I can report very clearly how dangerous speed is to this city, and how costly.

Please add my voice to the many who are in support of Councillor Wilson (ward 1) and her incredible work on behalf of Ward 1 residents for a safer city to live in.

Sincerely,

Christine McLeod